
My name is Mrs. Ridpath and I will be 
your child’s first grade teacher for this 
upcoming school year. I have been 
teaching for 13 years and I am thrilled to 
start my 2nd year at OCE  with you. I 
have two Clippers of my own. My 
daughter, Ryleigh, will be in 4th grade, 
and my son, Connor, will be in 2nd  
grade. Though, my husband and I were 
born and raised in Virginia, we have 
lived in this area for 10 years and love 
this community. So excited to meet you 
all!

bridpath@wcpss.net

I received both my Bachelors 
degree and Masters degree in 
Elementary Education from 
Old Dominion University in 
Virginia. Go Monarchs! 

1. Book: Harry Potter Series
2. Store: Target/Amazon
3. Flower: Lily
4. Color: Blue & Purple
5. Hobby: Reading and 

spending time with family
6. Guilty pleasure: sweets &
      monogrammed items

I am so excited to be your child’s teacher. This school year will be filled with lots 
of learning and memorable experiences. I am looking forward to working with 
all of you throughout the school year!         -Mrs. Ridpath ❤
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